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Spring Term Parents’ Evening 

It was good to see so many parents and carers attending the parents’ evening on Wednesday night. 

I hope that everyone who attended found the information about their child useful, I know that the 

teachers all look forward to the opportunity to talk about and share the great work that the children 

are doing. 

If you didn’t get the chance to come along or missed your appointment for any reason, please con-

tact your child’s class teacher via the class email to arrange a mutual time for a meeting.  

Boccia Tournament 

Mr Stuart took a group of children to a Boccia Tournament at Lindon Bennet School on Thursday. 

The children took part in a number of matches against children from Lindon Bennett in a very sport-

ing and supportive manner. Mr Stuart reported that all of the children played with great sportsman-

ship and empathy for the children that they were playing against. 

Well done to Jay, Josh, Dylan, Omari, Riley, Harry, Zech, Mario, Lee and Bobby for representing the 

school so well. 

Spring and Summer Dates 

Thursday 28th March 2024 — Last day of Term (1.00pm finish) 

Monday 15th April 2024 — INSET Training day for staff—no children in school 

Tuesday 16th April 2024 — Start of Summer Term 

Monday 6th May 2024 — Bank Holiday, school closed 

Monday 13th May 2024 — SATs Week for Year 6 children 

Monday 27th May 2024 — Half Term, school closed 

Monday 3rd June 2024 — Children return for second half term 

Wednesday 26th June 2024 — Sports Day (1.30pm start) 

Monday 8th July 2024 — Year 6 Activity Week 

Wednesday  17th July 2024 — Summer Show (1.30pm start) 

Tuesday 23rd July 2024 — Leavers’ Assembly (1.30pm start, Year 6 only) 

Wednesday 24th July 2024 — Last day of term (1.00pm finish) 

Wednesday 4th September 2014 — Start of Autumn Term 






